
To learn more about APTA’s Health and Safety Commitments Program, visit apta.com/commitments

Federal law requires 
the wearing of a mask 
while on public transit 
or in a transit station or 
bus stop.

Failure to comply may result 
in denial of boarding, 
removal, or penalties under 
federal law.


